

Technical English III - Diagnostic Test

Name: School:

Last name: Year:

I. Read about István and answer the next questions in full forms

1. 
2. 
3. 
4. 
5. 

István Kis

István is a music professor. He comes from Budapest in Hungary, but now he lives in the United States. He works four days a week at the University of Texas, Austin. He speaks three languages: Hungarian, English, and German. He's married to an American and has a daughter. He likes playing tennis in his free time.



II. Put in order the next sentences.

Example: "bank - is - the - He - at"

He is at the bank .

a) "have - I - not - last - classes - did - week"

.

b) "usually - sleeps - He - late"

.

c) "is - has - beautiful - twenty one - old - he - and - years - a - kitten - Carlos"

.

d) "from - your - Where - ? - is - mother"

.

e) "on - at - is - the - the - and - is - second - Our - his - library - teacher - office - floor"

.

III. Listen and read the next sentences:

- a)  I spent my vacation at home.
- b)  Maria traveled to Italy last year.
- c)  They do not speak French.
- d)  I was born in Peru.
- e)  She has three sisters and otwo brothers.

IV. Read the next text. **"Study says plant-based diet helps heart a Little"**

10th March, 2022

A study says eating lots of vegetables may not greatly reduce the risk of heart attacks. People usually believe it is important to eat vegetables. The study says other things may affect our heart. These include other things we eat, exercise, where we live, our income, and if we smoke or drink. Almost 400,000 people took part in the study. They answered questions about their lifestyle, diet, and what raw and cooked vegetables they ate.



The scientists said people should eat lots of vegetables. Their study found the risk of dying from heart disease was 15 per cent lower for people who ate the most vegetables. However, they said other factors also caused this 15% reduction. A researcher said: "Our large study did not find evidence for a protective effect of vegetable intake on the occurrence of cardiovascular disease". He said differences in money and lifestyle also affected the heart.

1. Now, write "True" or "False":

- a) Eating vegetables reduce heart attacks.
- b) People think vegetables are important.
- c) Refined carbohydrates may affect our heart.
- d) Where we live may affect our heart.
- e) Economic factor doesn't affect our heart.

2. Now write to answer these questions in full forms:

- a) What is the name of the research?
- b) How many people took part in the study?
- a) Were there questions about what they ate?
- b) Does eating vegetables reduce the risk of heart diseases?
- c) Does lifestyle affect our heart?